
Legal Notice 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Select Board will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with RSA 31:95-b on 

Monday, October 17, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 

03870.  The purpose of the hearing is to consider acceptance and expenditure of up to twenty-

seven thousand four hundred eighty-two dollars ($27,482.00) grant funding from the State of NH 

Department of Safety for the purpose of reimbursement of 50% of the costs to equip the Police 

Department with body-worn cameras and cruisers with dashboard cameras as well as the 

ongoing costs of maintenance and storage of data recorded by body-worn and dashboard 

cameras. 

 

Rye Select Board 
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